

## Indian Creek News

SEPTEMBER 1989

## MORE NEW NEIGHBORS:

Ron and Betty Fontaine are building on Lot 16 on Bent Tree Court. Ron is employed by Diamond Star Motors transferring from Foxboro, Massachusetts. Their daughter Susan, age 17, has started school at U-High and loves to babysit. Their son David, age 19, is attending college in Massachusetts. They plan to move into their new home in late October.

Mike and Lorrie Bielfeldt also plan to move late in October into their new home on Lot 55 on Pepperwood Court. Mike is an architect in Building Design at State Farm. They transferred here from the State Farm office in Austin, Texas. Lorrie is a Graphics Specialist at TZ Computers. Mike is originally from Anchor, Illinois and Lorrie is from New York.

## HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION:

The quarterly board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 5th at 7:30 p.m. at Bob Bouck's home. Everyone is welcome to attend. Our annual meeting with a vote for board members takes place in February.

Volunteers are still needed for a Saturday morning work session in mid-September for improvement of the nature trail. Call Larry Meyer if you are interested in helping.

Larry is getting prices on a footbridge which could be built across Money Creek behind the water tower. Larry plans to discuss the footbridge at the annual picnic and welcomes your questions and concerns.

## SPECIAL THANKS:

On behalf of the entire subdivision, a special thanks to Bill Roe for mowing the common area roadsides along Bent Tree Court. We appreciate your concern for our community.

REMEMBER THE ANNUAL FALL PICNIC ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24TH. A DETAILED FLYER WILL BE SENT TO EVERYONE WHEN PLANS ARE FINALIZED.